
RSL News-George Town 
 Items this issue: 

 What’s happening at No 44. 

 The Military Memorabilia area Museum. 

 Tamar Valley Veterans Support Centre (TVVSC) 

 

News Letter.— from the editor. 

This is our 5th issue of your monthly newsletter which is our Christmas issue and our last 

newsletter for 2018. We have achieved much this year and as we see the year come to an end 

we once again want to thank everyone who has supported all activities that have been part of  

RSL Events this year. Your continued support is appreciated and welcomed. 

Closing Dates over Xmas - 

Close Friday 21st December 2018 

Reopen 3rd January 2019 

December 2018—No 5. 

Summer Operating Hours - 

Monday—Friday 10.00am—3.00pm 

(For Weekend Visits—Please Phone:  

Pres. Don Mackrill—0418 362 232 

Vice Pres. Vince Davis—0414 316 527 

Sec. Robyn Moody—0411 966 763) 

As President Don Mackrill is on leave of absence till end of February 

Vice President Vince Davis will be acting President during this time 



 

Winner of our Christmas Raffle is John Brooks. Congratulations, John,  

we hope you enjoy everything in the wheelbarrow and hope you get to 

use it, the barrow soon. Our sincere thanks to everyone who supported 

this year’s Christmas Raffle.  

“Vietnam Veterans” 

Vietnam—”Ribbons” Car Stickers 

We have recently received a minimal number of the above.  We have also been advised that the 

VVAA have nil stock left as do RSL State Branch 

So if you need a spare or update those on your vehicle it is suggested that you get in quick—

only $5.50—$7.50 each—various sizes available. 

WISH EVERYONE A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A  

SAFE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 

Our Christmas function was great. Particularly so, because it was 

good to see faces of those who have support the RSL Sub Branch 

in varied and different ways this year. We look at these happy 

Hours as a good time to unwind and catch up. Thanks everyone for 

coming along. We look forward to seeing you again at our  

1st Happy Hour for 2019  which will be held on 11th January from 

4.00pm—6pm 

 






